
-----Original Message----- 
Sent: Saturday, April 24, 2010 1:35 PM 
To: EBSA, E-OHPSCA - EBSA 
Subject: Comment in support of RIN 1210-AB30 
  
  
  
April 24, 2010 
  
RE the Paul Wellstone and Pete Domenici Mental Health Parity and 
Addiction Equity Act of 2008 (RIN 1210-AB30).  
I have been in behavioral health for 22 years as both a provider and 
consumer.  I believe ALL health insurance plans should provide both 
coverage and equity. 
Thank you. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Ingrid Kail 


